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“Surely God is my salvation; I will trust 

and not be afraid. The Lord, the Lord, is 

my strength and my song; he has 

become my salvation.” Isaiah 12:2 

 

 

 

 
Parents – make sure to bring your 

child with you to the Open House on 

Thurs., Oct. 24th at 7:00 p.m. This is 

a great opportunity to visit the 

classroom and let the children show 

off all the work that has been 

accomplished so far this school year. 

 
Earlier that same day, the 
photographer will be on 
campus to take individual 
photos of your child. 

Information packets and order forms have 
been sent home. Please make every effort 
to have your child in attendance for school 
that day. 
 

All families are invited to come for 

Trunk or Treat which will take 

place in the church parking lot 

Sunday,  October 27th at 6:30 p.m. 

The children will go from decorated 

trunk to trunk where 

adults will be waiting 

to hand out treats.             

NO SCARY costumes 

or masks please. 



THE SECOND QUARTER MISSION PROJECT 
is “How Can I Understand?” - Bible Books for Ethiopia. 

For every $5.00 donated the Lutheran Heritage Foundation 

can print one Bible storybook in one of the many 

languages of Ethiopia. For young children, these brightly 

illustrated, easy-to-read Bible storybooks can tell them in a 

simple way about the Savior Jesus and His love for them.  

Our first quarter offerings to help support LCMS chaplains 

and other military personnel through The Military Project 

totaled $402.00! Thank you for your generous support!  
 

October is Fire Prevention Month: “Not every hero wears a cape.     
Plan and practice your escape!” 

    
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


